
ORIGINS AND CHARACTERISTICS OF MEDIEVAL UNIVERSITIES

A medieval university is a corporation organized during the Middle Ages for the purposes of The university is generally
regarded as a formal institution that has its origin in . It was also characteristic of teachers and scholars to move around.

The intellectual climate changed drastically, and large numbers of books and papers were lost or destroyed. A
university was not a physical space but a collection of individuals banded together as a universitas. In Western
Europe the few surviving texts were scattered in monastery libraries. They were taxed at higher rates, charged
more for lodging and food, had harsh laws imposed upon them, and were liable for military service. What is
now the University of Oxford apparently came into existence around , with 60 to students assembled round the
Augustinian canons of the Priory of St Frideswide. Sometimes citizens were forbidden to interact with
students because they made accusations against the University. What hooks you? Another step was when Pope
Alexander III in "forbidding masters of the church schools to take fees for granting the license to teach licentia
docendi , and obliging them to give license to properly qualified teachers". As a result, cathedral schools
migrated to large cities, like Bologna , Rome and Paris. Nineteenth century universities were often the product
of provincial civic pride, and owed their existence to a growing desire for education, rather than the production
of gentlemen. By the year , even the two oldest universities, Bologna and Paris, felt the need to seek similar
bulls from Pope Nicholas IV. Despite the great influence of Oxford and Cambridge on intellectual life, the
traditions of universities in New Zealand owes at least as much to the Scottish and provincial civic university
model. During this period of study, students often lived far from home and unsupervised, and as such
developed a reputation, both among contemporary commentators and modern historians, for drunken
debauchery. This independently evolving organization was absent in the universities of southern Italy and
Spain, which served the bureaucratic needs of monarchsâ€”and were, according to Rashdall, their artificial
creations. Classes were taught wherever space was available, such as churches and homes. Reprinted from The
Medical World vol lvi no 24, pp  It was also a meeting place of Greek, Latin, Arabic, and Jewish learning,
being a port situated on important trade routes. For example, a course might be on a book by Aristotle , or a
book from the Bible. Following the Gregorian Reform 's emphasis on canon law and the study of the
sacraments , bishops formed cathedral schools to train the clergy in Canon law , but also in the more secular
aspects of religious administration, including logic and disputation for use in preaching and theological
discussion, and accounting to more effectively control finances. September 4,  The fortunes of universities
were closely tied to the towns they existed within, or near. As students had the legal status of clerics, Canon
Law prohibited women from being admitted into universities. Soon, however, universities began to rent, buy
or construct buildings specifically for the purposes of teaching. These were not at first arranged or codified,
but were noted haphazardly in books kept by the Proctors. This manuscript is typical of the sort of book
owned by medieval university students. These structural differences created other characteristics. Originally,
only few universities had a faculty of theology, because the popes wanted to control the theological studies. In
Paris, teachers ran the school; thus Paris became the premiere spot for teachers from all over Europe. When
citing an essay from our library, you can use "Kibin" as the author. Since the nineteenth century the structural
changes that the universities have faced have been more a consequence of economic necessity and
Government imposition, than scholarly reflection. Impact The word university originates from the term
universitas, which originally meant any collection of professionals in a guild or organization. The motivations
behind these corporations were to provide their members with protection from rival groups, and enable price
regulation and monopolies. The conflict that came to be called The Hundred Years' War disrupted trade, and
the plague known as the Black Death killed approximately a third of Europe's population. Universities
published their list of scholars to entice students to study at their institution.


